
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
of Seventh-day Adventists  

Office of the Ministerial Secretary  
 

 

September 28, 2022 

 

 

To All:  Pastors, Elders and Church Clerks 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:  

 
Re: Elders Consultation Meeting 

 

Greetings in the precious name of Jesus our soon coming King.  

 

East Jamaica Conference Ministerial Department and by extension the Administration of the 

Conference, wish to affirm all our Elders as valuable partners in the mission and operation of the 

Seventh-day Adventist Church.   

 

The Mantra for the quadrennium (2022-2026) is “Mission First, I will go.” This will be carried out 

through the acronym “ACTS”: Access, Care, Training, Stewardship.  

 

With this in mind, all Elders are therefore invited to a Conference-wide Elders Consultation 

meeting on October 16, 2022, from 9:00 am. – 11:00 am. This will be online; the zoom link will be 

send in short order. 

 

Thank you for your consistent participation in all Conference programmes and we continue to 

anticipate full attendance as we move the Mantra forward- “Mission First, I will go.” 

 

Yours in the Masters’ Service  

 

 

 

 

Alanzo Whyte, D.Min. 

Ministerial Secretary  

74 CONSTANT SPRING ROAD ▪ P.O. BOX 181 

KINGSTON 10, JAMAICA W.I. 

Tel:(876) 924-1061-5 | Fax: (876) 924-0263 

E-mail: ejcministerial@gmail.com 

Website: www.ejcsda.com/ 


